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Dear Karen, 
 
Thank you for attending the 24 February 2022 meeting of the Public Accounts 
Committee.  
 
Further to the evidence given at the Committee meeting, could you please 
provide details on the following matters: 
 

• The requirement for planning officers to declare interests, that these are 
robust; 

• NILGA’s views in respect of standing order legislation and qualified 
majority voting. 

 
I would be grateful to receive your response by Monday 7th March 2022. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

  
 
William Humphrey 
Chairperson 
Public Accounts Committee 

Room 344 
Parliament Buildings  
Ballymiscaw 
BELFAST  
BT4 3XX 
Tel: (028) 9052 1208  
Email: 
Committee.publicaccounts@niassembly.
gov.uk 
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